
2020 Summer Sewer Discount Request

The City of Woodburn considers that the summer water consumption will typically go up due
to increased watering of lawns, etc. and in an effort to balance out this cost, provides a
sewer discount during the months of May, June, July, and August to any resident who
requests this discount in writing annually. This discount will be based on the average
usage of a resident (typically the average of the last quarter of each
year as that tends to be the method that yields the smallest value).

Please fill out the following information for our records and return to City Hall by mail or in
person at 22735 Main Street, P.O. Box 665. Remember to fill out this form annually to have
the sewer discount applied to your account! Thank you.

Name of Resident

_________________________________________________________________________

Service Address

_________________________________________________________________________

Account Number

_________________________________________________________________________

Signature of Resident

_________________________________________________________________________

(for Office use only)
Date Submitted to City Hall

____________________________________

Average Usage in Gallons

____________________________________


